
Hi! 
 
You Can Help:  If you love our books, we could use your help in getting listed by the Accelerated 
Reader Program which is used by over 70,000 schools nationwide.  
 
The Accelerated Reader program is a daily progress monitoring software assessment used by 
primary and secondary schools for monitoring the practice of reading.  The way books get 
included in the program is through nominations by parents, teachers, other education 
professionals, award lists, and librarians.  The more nominations they receive for a particular 
book, the more likely it is to be considered for the program. 
 
You can help by nominating any or all of our books at this website: 
http://www.renlearn.com/ar/serviceandsupport/titlesuggestions.asp 
 
New Book Release:  The second book in our Pilinut Press Advanced Reader series for the 3 to 6 
year-old crowd is now available.  Titled “Danny and the Detention Demons”, the story is about a 
young boy who is bored in class and starts seeing magical creatures.  Of course, he gets 
distracted and ends up in detention.  His father helps him deal with the situation.  (Paperback, 
8.5in X 11in, large print, full color illustrations, 52 pages, ISBN: 978-0-9779576-2-0, $15.95)  You 
can learn more about the book at our website www.pilinutpress.com.  It is available through on-
line sources and bookstores as a special order item. 
 
Coming Soon:  Webb’s Wondrous Tales Book 2 – we’ve sent it to the printers!  It should be 
available in July! 
 
News: Read about our presentation to aspiring authors and illustrators in the Post Journal Article. 
We also got mentioned in the Military Officers Association of America magazine. 
 
Appearance Schedule:  We are staying busy with book signings and speaking engagements.  If 
you would like to schedule a presentation for your group, please contact us at 
mainoffice@pilinutpress.com.  You can see a description of the presentations we have ready at 
our website in our Appearances section.  At any presentation, we will have books available for 
purchase by cash or check and we will also sign your books.  Pre-ordering books helps us meet 
customer needs.  
 
Educators:  Now is the time to schedule autumn Author Visits for your school.  We work as a 
team so you get both an author and an illustrator.  Author visits help inspire young readers, 
writers, and illustrators.  We provide a variety of presentations which you can choose between to 
best suit your school population.  Visit our website for full information including ideas on funding 
the visit.  Make us part of your school’s celebration of National Children’s Book Week, November 
12-18, 2007.  (NOTE: Program no longer available as of 2012.) 
 
Thanks so much for your continued interest in Pilinut Press books.  Feel free to share this e-mail 
with your friends and family! 
 
Happy Reading! 
 
Mack H. Webb, Jr. 
Celia Webb 
Pilinut Press, Inc. 
 
 


